
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 30th Nov 

 
CHRISTMAS CRAFT DAYS: 
This week’s Christmas Craft Days in the E.Y.F.S. and Key Stage 1 were well-attended and enjoyed by all who 
took part.  
 
Payment of Dinner Money: 
Further to the letter sent home recently, if you would like to pay for your child’s school meals by bank 
transfer please collect an instruction sheet from the school office. The new system will begin on Monday 
3rd December 2018. 
 

PARENTS’ EVENING – SUPERVISION OF CHILDREN 
 
Please enter the building through the main entrance when you come to Parents’ Evening. If you have to 
bring your child with you, a crèche will be operating in Class 4D. Please follow the signs to locate the 
classroom. You must take your child to the crèche and collect them in person afterwards. Children must 
not be left unsupervised in the school building when you are meeting with your child’s teacher. Please note 
that the crèche is not available to pre-school aged children. 
If you have made an appointment but are unable to attend, please let the school office know and they will 
tell your child’s teacher. This will avoid them wasting their time preparing for a meeting that is not going to 
take place.  
Appointment slots are 10-minutes and your child’s teacher will inform you if time is up. Out of courtesy to 
other parents who are waiting please do not expect to talk to your child’s teacher for more than the 
allotted time. 

 
CHANGES TO YOYO CLUB AND THE K.S. 1 SPORT ACTIVITY SESSION ON PARENTS’ EVENING: 
As a result of it being Parents’ Evening, Mrs Gendler-Watson’s classroom will not be available for YOYO Club. 
Therefore, YOYO Club will take place in the school hall and the Key Stage 1 Sports Activity Session that 
normally takes place in the school hall will be cancelled.  
 
KEY STAGE 2 ELF DAY: 
Please see the flyer for the Key Stage 2 Elf Day that is at the end of this newsletter. The Key Stage 
2 children were asked which charity that they would like to raise money for and the most popular 
choice was Diabetes U.K. so all proceeds will be donated to this charity. 
 

GOOD BYE TO MRS S. BARNES 
 

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs S. Barnes at the end of this term. Mrs Barnes has worked as a 
Higher Level Teaching Assistant in the school for a number of years, and will be leaving to pursue 
a new career in personal training. We thank her for her hard work on behalf of the children of the 
school and wish her every success in her new career. 
 
 
DIARY DATES: 
 
Wednesday 12th December 2018 – Christmas Fair from 3.20 p.m. 
Friday 14th December 2018 – E.Y.F.S. Nativity at 10.30 a.m. and 2.30 p.m. 
Monday 17th December 2018 – K.S.1 Nativity 1st Performance at 9.30 a.m. 
Monday 17th December 2018 – Carol Service at 1.30 p.m. in Holy Trinity Church 
Tuesday 18th December 2018 – K.S. 1 Nativity 2nd Performance at 2.00 p.m. 
Friday 21st December 2018 – End of Term at 2.00 p.m. 



 
CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

1st Place CLASS 4F 98.9% 
2nd Place CLASS 6D 98.% 
3rd Place CLASS 1/2JW 97.9% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.4% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.5% 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Stage 2 
are having an 

Elf Day!!! 
 

On Friday 
14th 

December 

We are asking for 
a £1 donation for 
the Diabetes UK 

charity.  

Children can 
dress up as 

elves and enjoy 
fun activities all 

day!  
 

Thank you for 
your support. 


